
Floorball New Zealand
1 Earn Place
Island Bay
Wellington, New Zealand

IFF Central Board
Att. John Liljelund
General Secretary 
Alakiventie 2
00929 Helsinki, Finland

24. November 2009

Application to change IFF membership to Floorball New Zealand

Dear John
 
On Sunday, 11. October 2009 Floorball New Zealand has been established as the new National 
Body for the sport of floorball in New Zealand.
The 2009 Wellington Open Floorball Tournament brought together teams from Wellington 
and Auckland and this occasion was used to officially set up Floorball New Zealand as an 
incorporated society. The certificate of incorporation is attached to this letter.
Currently Floorball New Zealand has got a central board of 4 officers and 2 ordinary members.

The former New Zealand Floorball Association has been created as an incorporated society in 2001 
and has been struck off the register in 2004. NZFA has not been active since then and nobody 
from the initial NZFA is still involved with floorball in New Zealand.
A copy of the information about the disolved NZFA is attached to this letter.
 
We would like to apply to the IFF Central Board to change the membership for New Zealand to 
Floorball New Zealand (Inc.). We consider this a fresh start and would like to ask the IFF to wipe 
any old debt from the previous NZFA.
 



Floorball New Zealand is committed to develop the sport of floorball in New Zealand to a 
competitive level. The major goals for the next two years are the further promotion of floorball 
and the establishing of a NZ National men's team.

We would like to thank the IFF for all their support and help in getting things of the ground, 
in particular for running the IFF development seminar and agreeing to provide quality sticks for 
Floorball New Zealand.
 

Kind regards

Ole Pedersen Christian Bertschinger
President Floorball NZ General Secretary Floorball NZ


